
 

Year 5 
We hope everyone had a great holiday. This terms topic is IN THE 
NEWS. Children have been spending their Literacy time learning 
about film narrative and looking at an animation called The Piano. 
Children have been continuing place value in numeracy. The topic 
lessons this week have been focusing on the role that the news plays 
in our lives today. 
  
Over the holidays, the Year 5 teachers have set up the 
classrooms with different newsroom features. Keep an eye out for a 
special news bulletin soon! 
  
Trip permission slips and parent pay contributions need to be in by  
Wednesday 14th January 2015. Unfortunately if we do not receive 
enough contributions, the trips will be cancelled. 
  
 Have a great weekend! The Year 5 team. 
  
  

  

  

  


